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Hello –
 
My name is Mark Williamson and I own a house at 693 Goodrich Avenue, very close to the proposed 695
Grand project site.  I strongly oppose the 695 Grand rezoning, CUP and variances application.  There
should be no exception to the existing zoning requirements as a three story building on that site would be
large enough as it is.  Please do NOT approve the project as currently proposed and please do NOT
grant any zoning variances.
 
I would be happy to speak with anyone about my concerns and can be reached at the number below.
 
Thanks,
 
Mark

Mark Williamson
Partner

Lathrop GPM LLP
500 IDS Center
80 South 8th Street
Minneapolis, MN  55402
Direct: 1.612.632.3379
mark.williamson@lathropgpm.com
lathropgpm.com
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